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Joe Ambash was featured in a Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly podcast on July 7, 2015. The podcast
“Millions May Soon Earn Right to Overtime Pay; What Should Employers Do?” examined the U.S.
Department of Labor proposed rules, set to take effect early next year, that would make nearly 5
million additional workers, including about 110,000 in Massachusetts, newly eligible for overtime

pay.
Joe discussed what the state’s employers should be doing to prepare for the changes.

To hear the podcast, please visit Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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